
 

 

 
 

June 01, 2019 
 
 
IWPA Circular No. 292 of 2019  
 
 
Members who have put up Wind Mills in Tamil Nadu 
 
 
Dear Member  
 

Sub: Correcting and improvising AMR Readings for WEG installations of IWPA Members 
  
As a measure of helping members in getting correct AMR Readings, we have requested             
Mr. G Muthu Subramaniam of Digilog Micro Solution, Chennai to attend to and improve and enable 
AMR Readings in the WEG installations of members who wanted help. 
 
Enclosed is the report received from Digilog as on 31st May 2019. 
  
Members concerned may kindly report to us the improvements of AMR Readings in their WEG 
installations. There are certain installations where the contact person at WEG end did not respond. 
Please follow up in such cases. 
 
As the reading for the Month of May 2019 would have arrived / expected to arrive in the first 2-3 
days of June 2019, members will be in the position to know the impact of the improvements and 
kindly let us know for any possible follow up necessary. 
 
Looking forward for your feedback. 
 
Thanking you in anticipation 

 
 

Yours faithfully 
For Indian Wind Power Association 

 
 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 
Enclosure: Report received from Digilog as on 31st May 2019                                  Chairman 


